
SHBC Meeting Minutes 

August 2015 
!
This month’s speaker was Brian Garry and his tour with the Coast Guard including ports 
of call in Guantanamo Bay, Old San Juan, P.R., and Key West Fl. !
Commodore’s Report. 

• Next Meetings – Sept 2nd, 6:30 pm, Safety Harbor Library 
• Contents for the club newsletter – Contact mikey.cell@gmail.com !

New Business 
• Approve Minutes for July 
• We need a Nominating Committee to get applications for next year’s officers.  

(According to the Club Constitution, the Nominating Committee is supposed to be 
appointed in October).  

• Club received a “Thank You” note from the City of Safety Harbor for making the 
$100 donation !

Old Business 
• Club Apparel – Connie Pope is taking orders for club t-shirts and hats. Connie her 

ASAP !
Vice Commodore’s Report 

• White Buoy 
• Race Schedule – 2 races 19th and 29th 

• Labor Day Sept 7th (race and party) 
• Website hosting is up for renewal (5 yr renewal is $500) (2 yr renewal is $216) 
• Port Tampabay Tour scheduled for Aug 22nd  !

Treasurer Report 
July 1st Starting Balance:  $1343.98 
 
July Income:  $106 
          - 2 memberships @ $25:   $50  
          - 50/50:   $33 
          - T-shirt sales:   $23  

July Expenses:  $29 
         - Door Prize-Starbucks:  $15 
         - Labor Day Decorations:  $14 

mailto:mikey.cell@gmail.com


July 31 Ending Balance:  $1420.98 

!
50/50 – won by Brian’s grandson $15.00 (with $16.00 to the club) !
Door Prize:  Wireless Headset won by John V. 
Attendees:  21 
Adjourn !


